From:

Sent: Sunday, 16 July 2023 11:13 PM
To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] DA2023/0130

I CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,
As a local resident, | am very concerned about the proposal for an organic waste transfer station on 109A Church St, Lidcombe.
My concerns centre around its close proximity to residential areas and the negative impact it would have on air and noise pollution, as well as traffic congestion.

These are already issues in the area and building the facility would not only reduce the quality of life for local residents but also discourage visitors to the area in the future
- the latter seems particularly counterproductive with the developments already underway to improve local leisure/hospitality offerings.

Thank you for taking the time to consider my submission.
Kind regards,
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